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Hey! My name is Annie Morgan and I am caucused for the high and honorable position of 
NCC’s 29th Mazkirah. My vision for this years position is communication that is “up close and 
personal”. This meaning that the information necessary is promoted to meet the needs of our 
members in every aspect possible. 

To reach this goal, I would implement a summer program program at Regionals, Jr/Sr, 
Mit/Ait, and Spring Cultural to not only share personal experiences, but so that each member gets a 
taste of what awaits them in the summer. In addition, having A party themed meals, and dance at 
our Regional convention would push for our recruitment and obtaining our recruitment goals for 
International Convention in February. 

Not only this, but ensuring Mazkirim counterpart communication is kept not only with NCC, 
but with the VAC and Dixie Council Board counterparts. Counterpart communication would be upheld 
with zoom calls, and each mazkirim would be informed of their numbers twice a month. Making sure 
that each mazkirim is informed of recruitment numbers is crucial to understanding where there is 
room to improve needed when getting members to attend our events. 

In addition, there are many ways that we, as NCC BBG can expand our communication 
to make things more convenient for our members. To make communication simple, yet effective, I 
would create a remind 101 for our council so that deadlines can be communicated not just to 
counterparts, but everyone on their phones. Also, utilizing canva for instagram, twitter, and 
snapchat for events creates a simplistic way to look at reminders and event posts. To even make 
event access easier for our members, creating a website with links to the flikr, sign up links, and 
other resources would enhance the way our members get involved with BBYO. 

We as a council should go in this direction so that we can thrive. Getting our members to 
events and having people participate starts with communication, and having a Mazkirah that is able 
to successfully do that is what we need as NCC BBG so that we can get there. 

 
Submitted with undying love for 
Pasta, snappy camis, enjoying the breeze, deep talks, good and welfare 
You, me and NCC BBG 

 
I forever remain, 
Annabelle Shea Morgan 

 
A Damn proud candidate for your 29th NCC BBG Mazkirah 


